Ms. Allyson Rooney,

Senior Staff Officer,

Housing Administration,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall, Town Centre,
Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

Our Ref: 1/08/67 Your Ref: 07 October 2010

Tallaght Area Committee Meeting — 27 September 2010

Dear Ms. Rooney,

I refer to your letter of October 4™ in relation to question raised at the above meeting:

“To ask the Manager for an update from Dublin Bus with regard to bus 74 which services
Ballycullen?”

I will respond shortly with an update on this service.

Yours since

Paddy Doheérty,
Operations Manager.
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